PE sports funding
In April 2013, the government announced funding of £150 million for Physical Education and sport.  This funding should be used to improve the quality and breadth of PE and sports provision.  All primary schools will receive part of this funding and are free to determine how best to use it.

What we want to do?

At Bussage we want to improve the quality and time spent on delivering PE to children, including after school clubs.

Increase participation so that more children do a variety of sports, including competitive sports in and outside of school.

Improve the confidence and skills of teaching staff to plan, prepare and teach PE lessons.

What we have done so far?
CPD for all staff on Gymnastics

10 weeks of high quality Gymnastics for years 3, 4 and 5.  This has resulted in our team of Gymnasts coming 2nd in a local competition and will represent the school at county level.

‘Be the best you can be’ project for all children.  Encouraging children to have a dream and follow it.

Cricket coaching for all year groups.  Cricket competitions to take place as a result of the coaching.

What we want to do in the future.
Provide more opportunities for KS1 children.

Buy more equipment for cricket, dance, golf and multi skills for KS1.
Have a local club festival where all local clubs come for an afternoon to give children a snap shot of that sport.  Children can sign up there and then to attend that local club.

Arrange a Dance teacher to do CPD for staff and a lesson for children.

Improve the Outdoor Education by arranging orienteering lessons to include KS1.
